
 
Christmas Holiday Update 

12/23/2020 

 

Dear Residents/Families/Friends,  

With Christmas and New Year’s Eve around the corner, we would like to send you and your loved 

ones the warmest of holiday wishes.  We know how difficult it is to celebrate this time of year 

without the same traditions we have all grown accustomed to, but with the COVID-19 vaccine 

becoming a reality in the very near future, we are more hopeful than ever that 2021 will bring 

happier and safer times for everyone.  

As always, we are extremely grateful that you have entrusted your loved ones to our care and we 

are making every effort to provide our residents with wonderful holidays.  Horizon Health and 

Rehabilitation Center is offering a resident Holiday concert, performed by our own residents; visit 

from Mrs. Claus; caroling during the Christmas Week; and providing a classic Christmas meal 

consisting of pot roast, mashed potatoes with homemade gravy, vegetable medley with a 

homemade Christmas cake for dessert. 

 The visitation schedule for the holidays continues by appointment only, scheduled with 

receptionist: 702-382-5580. 

We did receive confirmation that one staff member tested positive for COVID-19 yesterday, which 

brings our cumulative total number of cases to: 48 residents and 44 staff members have tested 

positive for COVID-19.  Our regular weekly updates will resume next week and we will continue 

to update you on our website if we receive notifications of new confirmed cases of COVID-19.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us directly.  

On behalf of the entire staff at Horizon Health and Rehabilitation Center, I wish you a happy and 

safe Holiday Season.  

 

Sincerely,  

Nicole Owczarski 
Administrator 

 

 

Please also note that the facility’s COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic will begin on Tuesday, 

December 29th from 8:00 AM – 12:00 NOON 

for all consenting residents and staff 

 


